
 

                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 

 
 

 

WANTED FOR THEFT & FRAUDULENT USE OF A CREDIT CARD 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

The University of Toledo Police Department (UTPD) is 
attempting to identify this suspect for his involvement in a theft 

and fraudulent use of a credit card which occurred on 
September 1, 2016 at the University of Toledo Medical Center. 

The picture on the right is involved in the theft.  Vehicle is a 
maroon 2001-2004 Hyundai Sonata, Unknown Ohio License 
Plates.  If you can identify this person or person(s) please call 

UTPD at 419-530-2601. 
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